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 I don’t agree with taxing the people more for the mismanagement of the forest. I 

believe if the government can’t take better care of it they should let the local 

businesses in to manage it and be resourceful like they did  back in the 70s. Oregon 

had beautiful green forest’s. The people working there took good care of it. They 

loved it, it was their livelihood. Might need a review of some rules and regulations that 

could hinder private business’ efficiency.  

 


